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     February 2020 
 
 

Even though Finals in July may seem like a long time away, NOW is the time 
to start planning for it and getting qualified by attending the district ropings. 
We are working on a daily schedule and will be publishing it soon. 
Remember, to compete at finals in the main ropings (and earn truck points), 
you must be qualified in each category by attending at least any three dates in 
your home district or at least any four dates in any combination of districts. 
Since district ropings are not required to hold the All Girl, Mixed, Century and 
4.5, as long as you are qualified in any other category, you are eligible for 
these categories as well (considering you met the criteria for the category.) 
Only females can compete in the All Girl. In the Mixed Jr/Sr, one partner has 
to be female or 12 years old or younger or 60 years old or older. In the 
Century, the partner’s ages together have to add up to 100 or more.  Ages 
have to be met by July 1 of 2020.  Both the Mixed and Century are 3.5 ropings 
and the All Girl has no classification restrictions. 
We urge you all to plan for success! Get qualified in all the categories you can, 
it may just be your time to win and drive home a new pickup! 
 
There is a very positive outlook for the completion of the new climate 
controlled facility in Abilene at the Taylor County Expo by the end of April…so 
this should be our year to rope in air-conditioned comfort.  We hope you come 
rope and be part of this with us! 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


